
From: Penney, Paul A. 
Sent: 6/27/2013 7:13:41 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Getting together with you July 8? 

Hi Laura, 

Thank you for getting back to me so soon after our meeting. I'd like to meet on July 8th. 
Potentially, there may be up to three other staff attending the meeting: Ken Bruno, Chuck 
Magee and Aimee Cauguiran. Would 9am work for PG&E? 

Thank you, 

Paul Penney 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 1:58 PM 
To: Penney, Paul A. 
Subject: Getting together with you July 8? 

Hi Paul -

We had talked about getting together to talk about our ALJ 274 numbers in advance of the Aug 
1-2 workshop. 

Do you have any time the week of July 8 to do that? Pretty much any time should work for us. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0258339 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0258340 


